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Decision:  Changes to the TTC Bus Routes in Eglinton Corridor for Line 5 Rapid Transit Line 

Meeting Date:  February 25, 2016 

The Board approved the recommendation in the staff report, as follows: 

“It is recommended that the Board forward this report to City of Toronto Planning Department 
and to Metrolinx”. 

The Board also adopted the following member motion: 

1. That staff be directed to report back by the end of 2016 on the possibility of freeing up all 
buses from using the Eglinton West Station in order to allow for alternate use planning.


